Govt. of West Bengal

Office of the Superintendent

Baruipur Sub-Divisional Hospital, South 24 Parganas, Pin-700144
&= - 81008201 74,email-baruipursd.ssh201 /@gmail.com

Memo No- BSDH/ {699 Date- a1/ 4. 2 ¢~

Subject: Cancellation of Tender Notice for Washing and Linens
Ref: Memo No. BSDH/912 Dated 20.03.2025

This is to inform all concerned that, the tender notice for washing and
linens issued under Memo No. BSDH/912 dated 20.03.2025, with an opening
date of 02.04.2025 at 3.00 PM, stands cancelled due to some unavoided
circumstances.

We regret any inconvenience caused. For further updates, please stay
informed through official notifications.
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